
 

 

MASTERPLAST Nyilvánosan Működő Részvénytársaság (seat: 8143 Sárszentmihály, Árpád u. 1 / 

A; hereinafter: the Company) hereby informs the honorable Investors that the Company has joined 

the Preferred Exporter Partnership Program of the Government of Hungary. The Company 

concluded an agreement with the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade today. The partnership 

marks the state recognition of the Company's foreign market activities and enables the government 

to provide priority government assistance with the tools offered by the state export promotion 

institutional system. 
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